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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided aCer the shipment.Paperback Language: Simplified Chinese Publisher: Machinery Industry Press; 1st
edition (March 10. 2012). Content Introduction enterprise microblogging marketing: strategies. methods and
practice of content Introduction: from a short period of 140 word to grab huge profits. all enterprise
microblogging users are very concerned about the problem! If your enterprise microblogging. this system.
scientific method. the actual operational strong enterprise microblogging operating Cheats will allow you gain
an unexpected value in return. Enterprise microblogging Marketing: Strategy. Methods and Practice is a large
number of senior microblogging marketing experts to observe the crystallization of the research and practical
experience. and systematically expounded the scientific enterprise microblogging operating strategy and full.
and complemented by a large number of well-known enterprises success stories. step-by-step instructions for
the steps. techniques and precautions for the operation of enterprise microblogging. and taught you how
enterprise microblogging marketing. The book is 12 chapters: Chapter 1 introduces the enterprise
microblogging 6. 20 uses. as well as its traditional marketing concept of innovation; Chapter 2 explained the
enterprise microblogging account planning. facade renovation. authentication and content publishing Notes
on other issues; 3-12 chapter is the core of the enterprise microblogging Marketing: Strategy. methods and
practice. respectively. explained how the enterprise microblogging marketing planning. how to increase fan
and increase the influence. how to make microblogging content is more creative and attractive. how to the
microblogging interact more effectively. how to make microblogging and other marketing channel integration.
how to plan the activities of the enterprise microblogging. microblogging to create corporate brand. how to
provide customer service through the microblogging how to monitor and assess the marketing eHectiveness of
microblogging and how to use microblogging crisis PR.Four Satisfaction guaranteed,or money...
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